
Hi, I'm writing to let you know that I support support for HB 407 banning coyote killing contests in 
Oregon. I'm a hunter myself, an outdoorsman, and consider the congests cruel, unsportsmanlike, and 
against the spirit of Oregon. The contests aren't effective at curbing coyote populations, either.  
 
Thanks for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely,  
Manly Norris 
 


